
 

 

 

March 19, 2020 

 

Dear Representative, 

On behalf of the International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers (IAM), I urge 

you to sign on to Rep. Peter DeFazio and Rep. Lloyd Doggett’s letter on bailout accountability to protect 

workers and ensure they receive the funding appropriated to them during this COVID-19 crisis. 

Too many times in the past, bailout programs have benefited corporate executives and 

stockholders, leaving workers to fend for themselves.  We simply want to make sure that any legislation 

passed be held accountable so that workers across this great country are assisted during this disastrous 

pandemic. 

To sign on to the letter, please contact James Huddleston at James.Huddleston@mail.house.gov 

or at (202) 225-6416 in Rep. DeFazio’s office. For more information, please contact Legislative Director 

Hasan Solomon at (202) 420-5902 or via email at hsolomon@iamaw.org.  

Thank you, 

 

Robert Martinez, Jr.               

International President 
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